
 

Welcome to Rainbow Class! 

 
Dear Parents and Children, 
 
Welcome to Rainbow Class! We are thrilled to start this exciting new school year with you and hope you've had a 
wonderful summer and are ready for the fun and learning we have planned. 
 
Settling In 
 
Over the next week, we will focus on helping your child feel comfortable and settled in our class. We will spend time 
getting to know each other, and the children will begin learning our classroom rules and routines. These routines are 
designed to create a happy and safe environment where every child can thrive. With this in mind, please can we ask 
that from this Monday children are dropped off at the gate, where a member of staff will greet them. They will then 
be supported to hang up their coats and put water bottles away in the classroom. 
 

They will also be introduced to our golden rules and school value.  The value for September is ‘Learning’. We will be 
attaching a photo of our Golden Rules for you to discuss with your child at home. Reinforcing these rules together 
will help your child understand the importance of being kind, respectful, and responsible. 

 
Staying Prepared 
 
Please remember to send your child to school each day with a filled water bottle, clearly labelled with their name. 
Also, ensure that all clothing and belongings are labelled to avoid any mix-ups. 
 
Activities to Look Forward To 
 
This week, we’ll be sharing stories about starting school and singing fun songs to help us learn each other's names. 
These activities will make the children feel more connected and comfortable with their new friends and 
surroundings. 
 
Fairtrade Fortnight begins this week and runs from 9th to 22nd September 2024. The children will take part in 
activities and make a tasty Fairtrade fruit salad! 
 
 
Thank you for your support in making this a smooth and joyful start to the school year. We are looking forward to 
getting to know you and your child better as we embark on this exciting journey together. 
Please do be in touch if you have any questions or queries either on ClassDojo or via the office, 
 
Best wishes, 
Rainbow Class Team 

 

 



 

 

 

Here are our Golden Rules! 

 


